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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:        Honorable Mayor and Commission
From:   Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
By:        Mark Felicetty, Parks & Recreation Director
Date:     August 8, 2014
Subject: Continued Beach Custodian Staffing for Beach 
________________________________________________________________________
The Parks & Recreation Director has determined that it is necessary to provide continued temporary staffing services for beach custodians and is requesting the City Commission to authorize an increase of $15,000.00 to the existing purchase order and to pay an amount not to exceed $65,000.00 for fiscal year 2013-2014.
Three written quotes were obtained and a contract dated February 12, 2014 was approved by the City Manager. A purchase order was then issued to Manpower Employment Services for $24,500.00 of which $23,641.00 has already been expended.
The City Commission authorized and ratified the services of Manpower Employment Services on May 13, 2014 and further authorized proper City Administration to pay an amount not to exceed $50,000.00 of which $48,100.00 has already been expended. 
The funding appropriations were planned for and are available in the Pier Enterprise Fund, Contract Services Account No.  405 72-15-572-34-10.
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